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Perfins Bulletin Seeks New Editor 
Ed Linn, President 

 
Paul Mistretta, editor for the last six years, has 
requested to retire as the Perfins Club Editor. Thanks 
to Paul, and all the previous editors, the Perfins 
Bulletin has been a first class publication. We are 
now looking for his replacement.  
 
Paul will be most happy to assist anyone that  

truly wants to be an editor and has the equipment 
and knowledge to handle this position. 
 
Anyone interested in this most important position, 
please contact Ed Linn at (916) 359-7446 or by e-
mail at linn@winfirst.com  

 

       “Club Services” - Corrections to a Major Oops 
 
Last month my page count just wasn’t working out, 
so I cut-and-pasted an article about the Perfins Clubs 
services for members. The services described are all 
OK – however I failed to update a variety of details 
relating to several of them. Below in order of 
appearance in the article is presented corrected 
information 
• Perfins Club Auction - The commission (to 

the Club treasury) for Material sold in Club 
sponsored auctions is 20%. 

• Perfins Club Library - Doug Cutler –(not 
Doug Turner who is now Vice President of the 
Club) is our Librarian – and Doug Cutler is 
again open for business (see last page for new 
contact information). 

• Perfins Stamp Sales - Robert Combs, 
Sales Manager for the Club, suggests the 
following as a guideline for members 
submitting stamps for sale: A - $4 and up; B+ 
- $3 and up; B - $2 and up; C+ - $1.50 and up; 
C - $0.50 and up; D - $0.25 – 0.50 ea; E and, F 
– $0.05 – 0.25 ea. However Bob also added 
that it is the seller who sets the price for 
his/her material. 

• U,S, Catalog Chairman – The position of 
US Catalog Chairman has been filled by Brad 
Baker – (see last page for info). 

• Awards - Under “Hallock Card Award” we 
obviously were not soliciting nominations for 
the 2004 award at the time of publication, and 
further confusing the description was the fact 
that although Rudy was Vice-President of the 
Club and chaired the nominating committee in 
2004 neither statement is true in 2007.  

• And the same problem occurred with the 
Floyd Walker Award: Bob Szymanski is 
neither the current Club President nor the 
person to whom nominations were to be made. 
 

For an article that was supposed to help members 
understand Club activities, I certainly confused the 
information! While this is easily explained as cut-
and-paste (or my more normal “fingers-faster-than-
brain disease,”) it should not have happened in this 
article! I am sorry for the confusion which this 
poorly edited article may have caused. 
 
In addition to the corrections and changes noted 
above there have been a large number of changes to 
addresses, phone numbers, and e-mail addresses 
among the officers, chairmen, and directors on the 
last page. Please check the changes and correct your 
contact information accordingly. 

September 2007 
• Convention Report 
• Convention Photo 
• Census of Unrated  
   U.S. Patterns 
•  Possible New U.S. 
• Naval Cover  
   Dilemma 
• Ne Zealand THANK  
  YOU 
• Users of Japanese  
  patterns 
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